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Kerry Anne Wain

From: David Gee 
Sent: 02 January 2019 17:12
To: CDLL-LDP
Cc: Elaine Bartlett; David Thorp
Subject: Possible development in new LDP

I am making this representation on behalf of the joint owners of the plot of land, of about 2 acres, situated between
Hawes Drive and Maes y Castell in Deganwy. The nearest postcode is LL32 9BW.

We consider that, whichever of the nine Strategic Options is selected, some, if not all, of this plot of land is suitable for
residential development.

We can provide more information if it would be helpful but you already have correspondence over the past sixty years
relating to this plot.

Please acknowledge receipt by email to the other addressees and myself.

Yours faithfully,

David Gee




